From: Walter Winner

Sent: Saturday, September 30, 2017 5:38 PM

Hey gang,

The Pumpkin Show is just around the corner.

We have only one full practice before we have to migrate down the ally.
So please make our next two rehearsals.

I will have a complete schedule of our events at the next rehearsal and we will be figuring out our song
lists.

Let's please be on time ready to go!
Thanks for all your support!
Dave

P.S. Still mulling over ideas for parade music. Let me know what you want to play.



